
Notice of Motion 
 

Council Meeting 19 July 2018 
 

B&Q Building, Torre, Torquay 

 

This Council notes that the former B & Q building in Torre, Torquay has remained 

empty for approximately eight years.   We note with disappointment that the 

Conservative Elected Mayor has failed to act to deal with this blot on the landscape 

in Torquay.  Therefore we instruct the Executive Head of Assets and Business 

Services to develop an options appraisal to deal with this matter urgently.  As the 

recently approved planning permission has not been enacted the options appraisal 

should include compulsory purchase. 

 
Proposer: Councillor Darling (M) 
Seconder: Councillor Pentney 


